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Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
What a great week we have 
had with celebrating Red 
Ribbon Week and making 
positive choices at Bennet 
Elementary. The students 

enjoyed all the fun dress up days to promote 
healthy and positive choices.  
 
As the cold weather begins to set in for the fall 
and winter months, please stay updated on 
weather forecasts. Please make sure your child 
dresses for the outdoors. All classrooms have 
one/two recesses each day. They will be 
outside if it is not raining, snowing, or severe 
wind chill.  Scarves, hats, and mittens along 
with a coat are important for your child to 
wear.  It’s also very helpful when these items 
are marked with your child’s name. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. As always, please 
contact me if you have any questions, 
comments or concerns  
at walter.lin@districtor1.net.  
 

 

Bennet Booster Meeting 
Tuesday, November 10th, will 
be the next Bennet Booster 
meeting at 7:00 PM by Zoom 
due to new DHM restrictions.  
A zoom link will be provided on 

the Bennet Booster facebook page. 
 
Today your child should have brought 
home a school directory that is provided 
from the Boosters. Thank you Bennet 
Boosters for putting this together. 

 

Bennet Elementary would 

like to invite Veterans of 

District OR 1 families to 

join our strive network at 

https://striv.tv/channel/palmyra/ on 

Wednesday, November 11th at 8:15 A.M. 

to hear Patriotic songs sung by District 

OR1 students.  

Many, many thanks to all who have and 

are now serving our great country! Thank 

you! 

 

Cool weather is Here! 
Coats, hats, and mittens will be needed most 

days for recess. It is helpful if you can 
put your child’s name in coats. We 
can easily return items to your 

child if there is a name on the tag. 
Please have your child visit our Lost 

and Found for items that are missing.  

 
 

**Please note that we will not 

have school on Wednesday, 

November 4th due to school 

cleaning and Professional 

Development/Collaboration. 
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World Kindness Day is Friday, 
November 13th.  

When kindness and gratitude 
become your default 

setting….Life Changes! 

#Be Kind 
 

Upcoming Events 
November 

-4 No School Professional Development  

-9th BOE Meeting at PHS 7:00 PM 

-10th Bennet Booster Meeting 7:00 PM 

-17 No School One Act @ PHS 

-25, 26, 27 No School Thanksgiving 

Break 

 

Teammates 
Trunk or Treat 

Due to the unfavorable time during 2020, 

Trunk or Treat will not be a live 

event.  Sponsor support made it possible 

for students at Bennet Elementary to 

receive a treat bag today during their 

Halloween Party.  TeamMates feels that 

this is a safe approach and plan on an in-

person event in 2021. Happy Halloween! 
 

 

Boys Basketball Order Link 
If you would like to order apparel 

from the Boys Basketball team here is 
the link. 

 
https://www.bsnteamsports.com/shop/20PH

SBBB  

 
 

Mrs. Petska 
 

Mrs. Dowding 
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